
 

 

On behalf of the Rodriquez Family we would like to extend an invitation for everyone to join 

us for a VIGIL for Prayer for our beloved son SALOME RODRIGUEZ JR. who was taken from us 

when shot and killed on March. 13, 2015 

 

We would love for all of you to join us and celebrate the memory of our son. 

As most of you know or have now become aware our son Salome was a Catholic missionary 

at a young age. Therefore we request that out of respect for him and his family that we 

maintain peace at the VIGIL to honor him and his family's wishes. 

 

 Our son was full of life and was taken from us too young but his memory will live on forever.  

 

VIGIL will be held 

Wednesday March 17th, 2015 at 7:30pm on SIDEWALK near where he collapsed across from 

the Church at the following address: 

360 W. 3rd Street 

Pomona CA 91766 

 

 

FAMILY WILL BE PRESENT ALONG WITH THEIR ATTORNEY GLORIA ALLRED 

Thank you all for your outgoing support, prayers and memories of our son. 

We hope to see you all at his VIGIL tomorrow night! 


